From: Jeanna Polley
Sent: 12 May 2020 18:57
To: Planning
Subject: tree removal notice ref 2020/1853/T

Dear Sir,

1 have today received a notice about the removal of the pear tree_and the
removal of two sycamore trees in my neighbours garden ( a house owned by camden )

Tstrongly objec o i,

i look forward to hearing from you

Best

Jeanna Morgan




